
 

We understand it is disappointing that the Recreation Centers are still 

closed at this time.  While the phased guidelines, from the Governor’s 

Office and Health Department, does address gyms/fitness centers, we 

know you understand that the Recreation Centers is so much more than 

that.  The recommendation from the Governor and the Health 

Department is for fitness centers to remain closed until further notice 

during the moderate risk phase; should the facilities decide to open strict 

distancing and cleaning guidance should be adhered to. We continue to 

assess how the Recreation Centers could open, while adhering to the 

safety criteria and guidelines provided by the Health Department and be 

as responsible as we can be for the County. Please be patient and watch 

our website and social media pages for the most up-to-date 

information.  Thank you for your support and we look to seeing you soon 

 

www.facebook.com/JacksonRecreationandParks 

https://jcprd.recdesk.com/Community/Page?pageld=1192 

http://www.facebook.com/JacksonRecreationandParks
https://jcprd.recdesk.com/Community/Page?pageld=1192


 


